Scoil Mhuire, Leixlip Ty
Board of Management Tuesday13® November 2018

Agreed Report

The assistant principals (Yvonne O’Mara, Deirdre Lenfestey&
Stephen Lynch) attended the initial section of the Board of
Management meeting and detailed their past and current
initiatives. They also outlined their vision for the roles in the
tuture.

The Critical Incident Policy and the Droichead Policy were
ratified at the meeting.

The Board discussed the staffing update.

The Board of Management will meet the Student Council this
term.

The next Board of Management meeting will be held on the
22" of January2019.



